
 

THE TORCH 

Monday 3-19 Panther Cubs LAX from 3:00-4:00.  Kidz Art, Session E, from 3:00-4:00.  Related Arts 
Day E 

Tuesday 3-20 Early Kindergarten Registration from 9:00-1:00.  Bookshelf open until 7:00 pm.  News 
Team from 3:00-3:45. Web Warriors from 2:50-3:30.  Related Arts Day F 

Wednesday 3-21 Early Release Day – Dismissal starts at 1:50.  Student Lighthouse from 2:00-3:00.  
Related Arts Day A 

Thursday 3-22 TORCH Card Reward for 4th and 5th Grade.  Panther Cubs LAX from 3:00-4:00.  Girls on 
the Run from 3:00-4:15. Related Arts Day B 

Friday 3-23 Wear Spring Colors.  Girls on the Run from 3:00-4:15.  Related Arts Day C 

Hello Wards Creek Family!  We have had a few 

changes in the front office with individuals that 

are very familiar to you.  Christina King is now 

the Extended Day Coordinator.  Tammy Stewart 

is now the Computer Operator/Registrar.  We 

have posted for a front office receptionist.  We 

ask that, if you need a transportation change, 

please send it to 

wcestransportation@stjohns.k12.fl.us.  

Due to anticipated rain, the TORCH Card 

Reward for Monday and Tuesday will be 

postponed.  We will still go to Treaty Park with 

4th and 5th grade on Thursday.  Congratulations 

to those students who have earned their points.  

Early Kindergarten registration happens this 

Tuesday.  We encourage you to forward this 

message to any parents who will have a 

Kindergartner.  The link to sign up is: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0945a5a

a283-kindergarten4 

The Kindness Club is taking orders for book 

recommendations.  See the attached and order 

by Wednesday, March 21st.   

Glow Run will be held on Friday, April 6th, at 

7:00 pm.  We hope to see many Warriors in this 

event.   

Please consider either proctoring or providing 

lunch relief at Wards Creek Elementary during 

FSA testing in April.  Your help would be greatly 

appreciated as we strive to create the best 

testing environment. 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c44a9ab

2aa5f85-fsaproctors 

Spotlight on 2nd Grade:                                            

Second graders recently enjoyed a field study at 

GTM Research Reserve. We learned what an 

estuary is and why it is so important.  We had 

the opportunity to use binoculars, interact with 

some wildlife found in an estuary, and go on a 

team scavenger hunt within a model estuary. 

Also, second graders hosted a storyteller who 

told a folktale, fairytale, and fable during her 

visit. Some of the kids even said they want to 

practice to be a storyteller too!  We’ve had lots 

of fun in learning, and we’re looking forward to 

more fun during Spring Break!                                     
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